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Clean Up

As part of the national spring clean initiative there will be a Glenmore Parish pick up of roadside material over the next week.
It is hoped that parishioners will give just one hour of their time and efforts to rid the highways and byways of the parish of
discarded items. The hope is that the community spirit that is very strong in Glenmore will result in clearing the roads of all
kinds of rubbish. Bags and gloves will be given to everyone that needs them and please be assured that the gathered material
will be collected and brought to a central collection point. Please contact Fidelis at 087 9752556 for bags and gloves and to
make arrangements for pick up once your area has been done.
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